
From: Steve Hedge (GMail)   
Sent: 10 January 2020 16:35 
To: Adkins, Carla <carla.adkins@wiltshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: The Bank Front Door (Fire Escape usage) 
Importance: High 
 
Carla Adkins 
WCC Licensing 
 
10 January 2010 
 
Hi Carla. 
 
Sorry it has taken a while to get back you - I hope you had a pleasant break over the 
Christmas period. 
 
I have eventually edited a video I had showing the Manager of The Bank using The Bank 
Front Door (Fire Escape) in 23rd April 2019. 
 
Hopefully, you will receive this edited (20 second) clip now. 
 
                                                                                       ~~~ 
 
I will have to send two other recent photos of advertising the use of these front doors in a 
separate email due to size restrictions i.e. 
 
1. An "A" frame advert on the path (29/11/19) 
 
2. A brass placard on the actual doors showing they can be used; this right next to Fire 
Escape signs (seen 10/01/20) 
 
                                                                                        ~~~ 
 
Regarding the Licensing Committee Hearing on 21st January:- 
 
I will return the Notification of Intention to Attend but this could be difficult as I will be at work 
and it would require me travelling from another county or taking a days leave. I think I have 
said everything in my representation which you now have and therefore would not have 
much more to add at the meeting. 
 
Hopefully, through Amesbury Residents' Committee, we will get some local residents to 
attend and/or submit representations. 
 
Regards 
 
Steve Hedge 
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